
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

4th May 2018 

Hello  everyone  

There were some lovely sunny spells this week when we enjoyed getting out and 
about. Tuesday morning was especially sunny and we were pleased to welcome 
Morris Dancers in school who performed in the playground. This is a traditional 
British May Day tradition that has been taking place for hundreds of years! 

The better weather was also appreciated by our footballers. I was very pleased to 
hear that at the boys’ tournament this week our team came an impressive second 
place. Right across the school our footballing skills are really improving - well done 
everyone and thank you to Miss Stevens! 

There has been some unsafe parking outside school. Please can I ask everyone to 
park carefully and legally. This includes times 
when you are dropping off children. Please do 
not park on the zig zag lines even for a few 
moments - accidents can happen very quickly 
and we have been concerned for the safety of 
children on a few occasions recently. 

Finally, can I inform parents that there is a 
Bristol charity that can help with the cost of 
school camp for children. If you are thinking 
about camp for your child and would like to find out 
more, please speak to me on the gate. 

Best wishes, 

Sue Ramsay, Head teacher. 

School is CLOSED on MONDAY for the Bank Holiday.  See you all 

Tuesday at 8:45 or why not come along to Breakfast Club from 8am? 

Reception:  Faith and Brayden 

Year 1:  Afnan and Maryam  

Year 2:  Thalia and Abdullahi  

Year 3:  Hamza and Mahamed  S 

Year 4:  Sumaya and Saed 

Year 5:  Mohammed E and Toyina 

Year 6:  Shania and Faiza 



PE Kit for boys and girls is:  

Å House colour t-shirt 

Å Navy blue or black shorts, 

leggings, or tracksuit bottoms  

Å Daps, plimsolls or trainers  

Please make sure that ALL 

items of clothing are named!  

MONDAY TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY   

 Year 1 Reception Year 4   Morning  

Year 6  Year 2 Year 5  Year 3  Afternoon 

2ÅÃÅÐÔÉÏÎȟ 9ÅÁÒ Σ ÁÎÄ 9ÅÁÒ Τ 

0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÍÁËÅ ÓÕÒÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÈÁÓ ÔÈÅÉÒ 0% +ÉÔ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅÍ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÙÓ 

ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅÙ ÎÅÅÄ ÉÔ - ÓÅÅ ÁÂÏÖÅ ÔÁÂÌÅȢ 

4ÈÅÙ ×ÉÌÌ ÇÅÔ ÃÈÁÎÇÅÄ ÉÎÔÏ ÔÈÅÉÒ 0% +ÉÔ ÂÅÆÏÒÅ ÔÈÅ 0% ÌÅÓÓÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÂÁÃË ÉÎÔÏ 

ÔÈÅÉÒ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÕÎÉÆÏÒÍ ÁÆÔÅÒ×ÁÒÄÓȢ 

9ÅÁÒ Υȟ 9ÅÁÒ Φȟ 9ÅÁÒ Χ ȟ 9ÅÁÒ Ψ  

0% ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇȡ 9ÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÓÈÏÕÌÄ ×ÅÁÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ 0% +ÉÔ ÔÏ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ "54 

ÂÒÉÎÇ ÉÎ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÕÎÉÆÏÒÍ ÔÏ ÃÈÁÎÇÅ ÉÎÔÏ ÁÆÔÅÒ ÔÈÅ ÌÅÓÓÏÎȢ   

0% ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÁÆÔÅÒÎÏÏÎȡ 9ÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÓÈÏÕÌÄ ×ÅÁÒ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÕÎÉÆÏÒÍ ÔÏ 

ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÁÎÄ ÃÈÁÎÇÅ ÉÎÔÏ ÔÈÅÉÒ 0% +ÉÔ ÂÅÆÏÒÅ ÔÈÅ 0% ÌÅÓÓÏÎȢ  



COMMUNITY ROOM LAPTOP 
AND PRINTER 

There is now a laptop and printer in the 
community room for parents to use, as long as 

the community room is available.   

Please feel free to use this to check the school 
website, twitter, print forms, use the school 

online payment system or search the internet. 

 

Please note that printing costs 10p per page. 
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